CITY OF KYLE

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP:

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551, V.T.C.A., Government Code, notice is hereby given
of a possible quorum of the Planning and Zoning Commission, City Council and the Long Range
Planning Committee at a Public Workshop to Discuss the Proposed Tree Preservation Ordinance
for at Kyle City Hall, 100 W. Center Street, in the City Council Chambers on February12, 2013,
at 6:45 p.m.

Notice of possible quorum: Planning and Zoning Commission, City Council and the Long Range
Planning Committee, City of Kyle, Texas. This notice is posted in order to meet the requirements
of the Open Meetings Act, in the event that the number of Planning and Zoning Commissioner’s,
City Council Members and the Long Range Planning Committee Members present at the
meeting makes the Act applicable,

Thig\notice was posted on the 7th day of February, 2013 by 6:45 P.M.

o M dsowe  2/7)13
Sofia Nelson ¢
Director of Planning




